
Little School Class of 2024

Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians,
Welcome to 5th Grade! We are looking forward to a great year. In order to be ready for a

productive start to 5th grade, we are supplying you with a list of materials that all students should
come prepared with on the first day of school. Again this year, the PTO has made the supplies below
available for purchase in a kit. The supply list is below, in case you choose to purchase the items
yourself, followed by an additional list of supplies students will need. If you have already
participated in online ordering, please disregard this list and move to the supplemental list (below).

Fifth Grade Supply List - (First Day School Supplies)
● 5 solid color, plastic, two pocket folders

(yellow, red, blue, green, orange)
● 1 black, plastic two pocket folder
● 1 folder, your choice of pattern/picture
● 3 wide ruled, spiral, one subject notebooks (red, green, orange)
● 1 marble composition notebook
● 2 boxes of Ticonderoga #2 pencils
● 2 packages of eraser caps
● 6 blue or black ball point pens
● 6 red ball point pens
● 1 package of 24 Crayola colored pencils (traditional, not twistable or erasable)
● Mini pencil sharpener with cover
● 3 yellow highlighters
● 4 fine point black Sharpies
● 2 boxes of thin Expo dry erase markers, black
● 3 large Elmer’s glue sticks
● 1 pair student size Fiskars scissors

Supplemental List: In addition to the above materials, students will also need:
● A zippered pencil/pen pouch (not a hard pencil case please)
● 1 package standard size post-it notes (any color)
● 3 large boxes of tissues
● 2 rolls of paper towels
● 1 container of disinfecting wipes

(continued on back)



● A tote bag for carrying materials from class to class
● $10.00 (check made payable to: E.E. Little School - we can’t accept cash) for a year-long

subscription to Super Science Magazine

Thank you for your cooperation!! We are looking forward to seeing you in September!

Sincerely,
Mrs. O’Brien & Mrs. Polcari

A copy of this letter is also available on the Little School website


